
We thank the reviewer for their careful attention o detail and have undertaken both major 

recommendations. 

>1. In the copy of the paper sent to me Figures 1, 4, 5, 6 and 7 all contain parts of the material 
plotted that lie outside the boundaries of the figure. 
 

Figures have been fixed to display correctly. This appears to be a problem converting Excel files 
embed in word to pdf format. We have removed these from the word document and replaced with 
picture formatted images. These now display correctly in the pd. We apologies for not noticing this 
error at our last submission.  
 
2. The authors use “typhoon” as a plural word. This is incorrect. 
 
We have edited all places where typhoon should be plural.  
 
 


